
$449,900 - 20 Charles Meade Drive, Williamswood
MLS® #202409559 

$449,900
4 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,655 sqft
Residential on 1.17 Acres

9-A, Williamswood, NS

Nestled in the serene landscape of
Williamswood, Nova Scotia, this charming
4-bedroom, 2-bathroom bungalow offers a
perfect blend of comfort, convenience, and
natural beauty on a spacious 1.17-acre lot.
With its inviting ambiance and picturesque
surroundings, this home presents an ideal
retreat for those seeking a tranquil lifestyle
amidst nature's embrace. The expansive oak
cabinet kitchen features a cozy eat-in dining
area and seamlessly transitions to a 24 x 12
ground-level deck, perfect for summer
gatherings amidst the tranquility of the
extremely private yard. Large 16x23 rec room
in the basement. Heat Pump. 16x16 workshop
plus a shed. The expansive 1.17-acre lot
provides ample space for outdoor activities,
gardening enthusiasts, or simply enjoying the
peacefulness of the natural environment.
Mature trees dot the landscape, offering
privacy.

Built in 1996

Essential Information

MLS® # 202409559

Price $449,900

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 2.00

Full Baths 2

Square Footage 1,655

Acres 1.17



Year Built 1996

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Style Bungalow

Status Closed

Date Sold July 10th, 2024

Community Information

Address 20 Charles Meade Drive

Area Halifax - Dartmouth

District 9-Harrietsfield, Sambr And Halibut Bay

Sub-District 9-A

City Williamswood

County Halifax

Province NS

Postal Code B3V 1B7

Amenities

Utilities Cable Connected, Electricity Connected, Phone Connected

Parking Spaces 1

Parking Paved, Single

Interior

Interior Features High Speed Internet

Appliances Stove, Dishwasher, Dryer, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Baseboard, Ductless, Hot Water

Has Basement Yes

Basement Full, Partially Finished

Exterior

Lot Description 1 to 2.99 Acres, Sloping/Terraced

Roof Asphalt

Construction Vinyl Siding

Foundation Concrete Perimeter

School Information

Elementary Harrietsfield Elementary School

Middle Herring Cove Junior High School

High JL Ilsley High School



Additional Information

Zoning R-2

Listing Details

Listing Office Sutton Group Professional Realty
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